
General Rate Announcement LCL 
Export North America

Dear valued Customer,

We would like to inform you that we will increase our Export 
rates for LCL cargo for following trade lane as per February 1st, 
2022:

• USA & Canada

At the present time, the level of increase has not yet been 
fixed. Further rate changes not mentioned here will be 
announced separately.

For further information please contact your local SACO 
Shipping Team.

http://www.wwalliance.com/
http://www.saco.de/
https://www.facebook.com/SACO-Shipping-GmbH-192440357512256/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
https://twitter.com/SACOShipping
https://www.linkedin.com/company/3844427?trk=tyah&trkInfo=clickedVertical:company,entityType:entityHistoryName,clickedEntityId:company_company_company_company_company_company_company_company_company_3844427,idx:0
https://www.instagram.com/saco_shipping/

